From:

Sent: 18 May 2020 06:17

To: Helen Webster

Subject: RE: NYM/2020/0082/CVC - Egton Manor Summerhouse/River Hut

Thanks Helen — in view of the comments we would suggest that some form of low level lighting is proposed by way
of:

e Low level oak bollards with integral LED, warm white pathway lighting.
e Similar to the image below:

Kind regards
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